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I	wish	to	show	my	support	for	the	increase	to	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	as	a	fairer	
price	should	be	paid	for	the	power	that	is	being	supplied	by	people	who	have	had	
solar	panels	fitted.	I	see	no	reason	why	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	be	increased	
in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	this	amount	should	be	
regulated	to	ensure	that	electricity	retailers	offer	this	amount	as	a	minimum	
rather	than	using	the	figures	as	a	benchmark	only.	I	had	solar	panels	fitted	as	I	
understood	they	are	environmentally	friendly	and	offer	better	health	benefits	
over	time	rather	than	continuing	to	use	the	older	style	coal	fired	power	stations,	
as	such	I	think	this	should	be	recognised	and	a	fairer	system	put	in	place	to	
compensate	people	who	have	gone	to	the	cost	and	trouble	of	having	the	solar	
panels	installed.	
	
Helen	Broomham		
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